
DAP CONSULTATION WITH PAGASA ON RETAIL ROAD MAP
Thursday, 19 July 2018

 On 19 July 2018, PAGASAâ€™s STC was invited to a Special Mtg at DAP Office on d Status of Competition in Phil.
Supermarkets with DTI Undersecretary Ruth Castelo and the other staff members of the Development Academy of the
Philippines.Â 
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